PARENT INOFRMIATION LETTER

Dear Parents,

My name is Carrie Hall and | am pleased to welcome you and your child to the
2021-2022 school year. | look forward to working and engaging with your child in my
class! Let me share a little bit about myself with you and my experience as an
educator. | was born and raised in Wyandotte, Michigan. | received my Bachelor’s
and Master’s degree in Elementary Education at the University of Michigan- Dearborn.
| have taught 26 years of 2nd grade. 20 of those years have been at Howe! | have
also taught 1st and 3rd grades.

2nd grade is such an important year for learning and growing! Parents have so
much influence and can be the driving force for their student’'s engagement. Things
you can do at home include asking your student about what they are learning,
including what they enjoy the most, and what they find difficult. Another sure way to
help your child in all subject matters is to read with them daily. By doing so, you can
foster a love for reading, and increase your child’'s vocabulary and comprehension.
Also, be sure to check my blog regularly to stay up to date on important information.
Anything that | post will go directly to your email once you sign up for my blog or
accept the confirmation email.

As the school year approaches, | would like to provide some helpful ideas for
starting the new year:

*Ensure that your student is ready to learn

*Be prepared with materials for learning

*Build a habit of reviewing tasks and or homework with them
e Arrive on time and complete assignments on time

| look forward to meeting your student and seeing their educational growth
throughout the year. If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me
at hallc@dearbornschools.org. .
Mrs. Carrie Hall
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